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An induction program for PhD program batch 2023, was conducted on Tuesday, 10
th

 October 

2023. Director Dr. Pallavi Jamsandekar, Vice Principal and institute’s Research Cell head Dr. 

Pratap Desai welcomed the PhD students. In her address Dr. Jamsadekar highlighted the 

importance of research in the field of academics and how IMRDA, Sangli as research center 

since its inception in 2010 is contributing to the field of research. Vice Principal Dr. Pratap Desai 

outlined the PhD course and the process that needs to followed for completing the research work 

for PhD award. All the research guides of the institute were present on the occasion.  


